

September 4, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a one-year **Waiver of Residency** for Scot Servis, Airport Manager for the New Bedford Regional Airport, who currently resides in Lakeville, Massachusetts.

As you know, Mr. Servis was selected for the Airport Manager position in November 2016 following an extensive recruitment process. The City Council most recently provided a Waiver of Residency to Mr. Servis on October 5, 2017.

Please also find attached correspondence from the Airport Commission in support of this request. Airport Commission Chairman Paul Barton and Mr. Servis will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely

Jorathan . Mitchell

Mayor A

JFM/sds Attachment

cc: Scott Servis

New Bedford Regional Airport Commission

Personnel Office



August 15, 2018

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

I respectfully request placement on the September 13th City Council Agenda for approval of a residency waiver for Scot Servis, Airport Manager.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Paul Barton

Airport Commission Chairman

cc: Paul Barton, Airport Commission Chairman

Personnel